

INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS

2 NORTH PLAINS INDUSTRIAL ROAD WALLINGFORD, CT 06492 FAX 203-265-9422 **SEAN DALY**

BUSINESS MANAGER

JOHN BELLEMARE PRESIDENT/BUSINESS AGENT

2025 YEARLY DUES INCREASE

November 1, 2024

203-265-9533

www.ibewlocal90.org

Dear Brothers and Sisters of Local Union 90,

The delegates of the 40th IBEW International Convention, which was conducted in Chicago, Illinois, during the week of May 9 through 13, 2022, approved several amendments to Article IX of the IBEW Constitution. Accordingly, effective July 1, 2024, there will be an increase of one dollar (\$1.00) for the per capita that is paid to the General Fund only. The following rates will apply to IBEW dues payments covering January 2024 and thereafter.

Checks paid per QUARTER for Jan - June 2025 are \$142.50 Checks paid per QUARTER for July - Dec 2025 are \$145.50

Checks paid per YEAR in 2025 are now \$576.00 Credit card payments can be made online or taken over the phone with a fee.

> If you have an old remittance card that reflects the 2024 amount, change it and write your check for the new amount.

All incorrect payments will be returned.

Please change your automatic bank payments to reflect this change immediately. Any manual and electronic checks that are mailed in with the incorrect amount will be returned to you and will only delay the process of your dues payment. Please make every effort to pay the new amount in a timely fashion as of January 1, 2025.

Fraternally,

Sean Daly

Business Manager/Financial Secretary

